


From: rob doolan
To: Savage, Deanna
Subject: Re: 149 Federal Drive Road Closure..
Date: Tuesday, 10 September 2019 2:49:40 PM

Thanks for advising on progress Deanna

On Tue, Sep 10, 2019 at 1:11 PM Savage, Deanna <DSavage@byron.nsw.gov.au> wrote:

Hi Rob,

 

The road closure is being Advertised in The Byron Shire Echo Wednesday 18 September 2019. 
There will be a 28 submission period.  I will send through an invoice for advertising and
payment for the next step of road closure which Crown has come back and said it will vest in
Council.

 

Cheers

Deanna Savage

Byron Shire Council | P: 02 6626 7304

 

 

From: rob doolan <balancedadvice@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, 14 August 2019 3:36 PM
To: Savage, Deanna <DSavage@byron.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: Re: 149 Federal Drive Road Closure..

 

Good news thanks Deanna

 

Let me know next step when required

 

On Wed, Aug 14, 2019 at 3:32 PM Savage, Deanna <DSavage@byron.nsw.gov.au>
wrote:

Hi Rob,

 

I have the go ahead by our Executive Team to move forward with this road closure.  I
am just waiting on Crown to get back to me as to where the road will vest when it is
closed.  As the road is unformed and I cannot show that Council has completed any
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works along the road it could be that upon closure your client will have to deal with
Crown in relation to the sale.  I’m hoping it won’t take long for Crown to get back to
me. 

 

Cheers

Deanna Savage

Roads & Property Officer | Infrastructure Services | Byron Shire Council

Working Days Mon Tues Wed

P: 02 6626 7304 | E: dsavage@byron.nsw.gov.au

PO Box 219, Mullumbimby NSW 2482 | www.byron.nsw.gov.au

Find us on Facebook www.facebook.com/byronshire.council

 

This email, including any attachments, is confidential and may also be the subject of
legal privilege or contain copyright material, and must only be used by the intended
recipients for the purposes for which it has been sent. If you are not the intended
recipient any use, distribution or disclosure of, or reliance on, the material is
prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please delete it and notify us
immediately by reply email or telephone. Any opinions, views or conclusions
expressed in this email or attachments are those of the individual sender and may not
necessarily reflect the official position of the Council. No representation is made that
this email is free from viruses. Virus scanning is recommended and is the
responsibility of the recipient.

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

 

--

Regards

 

Rob Doolan 

 

BALANCED ADVICE
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0408688752

This email, including any attachments, is confidential and may also be the subject of
legal privilege or contain copyright material, and must only be used by the intended
recipients for the purposes for which it has been sent. If you are not the intended
recipient any use, distribution or disclosure of, or reliance on, the material is prohibited.
If you have received this email in error, please delete it and notify us immediately by
reply email or telephone. Any opinions, views or conclusions expressed in this email or
attachments are those of the individual sender and may not necessarily reflect the official
position of the Council. No representation is made that this email is free from viruses.
Virus scanning is recommended and is the responsibility of the recipient.

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

-- 
Regards

Rob Doolan 
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